@ongress of the United States
Washington, B 20515

April 29, 2021
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro The Honorable Kay Granger
Chair Ranking Member
Committee on Appropriations Committee on Appropriations
U.S. House of Representative U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:
I am requesting funding for the City of Binghamton Fire Headquarters.

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Binghamton located at 38 Hawley
Street, Binghamton, NY 13901. The project would be a valuable use of taxpayer funds since the
floor of the current headquarters, located in Binghamton City Hall, has been deemed not
structurally sound, having housed and supported over 50 tons of equipment for years. The new
facility will have a decontamination room, preventing hazardous toxins from spreading
throughout the facility as well as additional capacity for additional vehicles and personnel in the
event another neighborhood fire station requires updates or repairs.

[ certify that neither 1 nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

rely, -

CLAUDIA TENNEY
Member of Congress
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